
 
 

 

 
 

 

January 30, 2020     Contact:  Brandi Orth 
       Fresno County Clerk, Registrar of Voters 
       (559) 650-3013/Cell: (559) 905-3809 
       borth@fresnocountyca.gov 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY/PHOTO OPPORTUNITIES 
 

Fresno County Ballots to Arrive at Fresno Postal Center 
465,000 official ballots will be arriving via truck for the 

MARCH 3, 2020 ELECTION 
 
Fresno, CA--Join Fresno County Clerk/Registrar of Voters Brandi Orth and Evelina Ramirez from the USPS, on 
the docks at the downtown Fresno Postal Center as approximately 68 pallets, holding 465,000 verified ballots, 
begin to arrive.  
 
Trucks, loaded with Fresno County’s 465,000 ballots, will be pulling in to the Postal Center docks to unload the 
ballots, which are scheduled for delivery via the US mail, that week. As part of the Voter’s Choice Act, all voters 
will receive a Vote-by-Mail ballot which can be returned by postage-free mail, drop off boxes, or vote centers, 
which will be equitably distributed throughout the county.  Vote centers will provide a high level of service.  Ten 
vote centers will be open 11 days and the remaining 43 vote centers will be open for 4 days, including weekends.  
 
 

When:  Monday, February 3, 2020 
9:30 AM 

Where:  U. S. Postal Center 
1900 E Street, Fresno 

 
For more information or if you should have any questions, please contact Brandi Orth at (559) 905-3809. 
  
Note to Media: Please enter off of G Street and go to the back loading dock.  Fresno County Election staff will 
be on hand to assist. Parking will be available near the loading dock.  
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